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Resolution 

Votes of Thanks 

 

The General Conference, 

 

Having successfully concluded its XXVI Regular Session, which marks the 50th 

anniversary of the Agency for the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons in Latin America 

and the Caribbean; 

 

Resolves: 

1. To thank the Pan American Institute of Geography and History and its Secretary-

General, Mr. César Fernando Rodríguez Tomeo, for offering its Headquarters to 

OPANAL for the purpose of holding the XXVI Regular Session of the General 

Conference. 

 

2. To express its gratitude to the President of the XXVI Regular Session of the General 

Conference, H.E. Mr. Julio Garro Gálvez, Ambassador Extraordinary and 

Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Peru in Mexico, for the excellent direction of the 

work of the General Conference. 

 

3. To express its recognition to the Vice-Presidents of the XXVI Regular Session of the 

General Conference, H.E. Mr. Jason Keats Mathew Hall, Ambassador Extraordinary 

and Plenipotentiary of Jamaica in Mexico and H.E. Mr. Aníbal Cabral, Ambassador 

Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Oriental Republic of Uruguay, for the 

cooperation granted to OPANAL during that meeting. 


